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Erratum 

We apologize for an unfortunate mistake. In issue 108/7, the legend to the cover 
photograph did not include the name of the author. 

This figure was provided by Dr. Frederick S. Kaplan (Department of Ortho- 
paedics, Hospital of the University, Philadelphia, PA 19104, USA) to whom we 
are very grateful. 


